

## LC Paper No. CB(1)2288/04-05(16)

C/o Deacons 6/F Alexandra House Chater Road Central Hong Kong

Tel: 2559 7144 Fax: 2559 7249

Email address: queries@hktrustees-assoc.com
Website address: www.hktrustees-assoc.com

8 September 2005

Clerk to the Bills Committee Legislative Council Building 8 Jackson Road Central Hong Kong

Attn: Ms Connie Szeto

Dear Ms Szeto,

## BILLS COMMITTEE ON FINANCIAL REPORTING COUNCIL BILL

On behalf of the members of the Hong Kong Trustees' Association Ltd I would like to thank you for your invitation to give views on the Financial Reporting Council Bill. Our Association has had the opportunity to review both the consultative document published by the Financial Services and Treasury Bureau on February 28th, 2005 and the Bill itself and we are able to report that we have no substantive comments on the Bill to present to the Committee.

I would like to thank you on behalf of the Association for giving us the opportunity to opine on the Bill.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Ka Shi Lau Chairman

HK Trustees' Association Ltd

Cc: Hon Tam Heung-man (Chairman)